Walking Friends Memorial Fund
2018 Annual Report


Since our last annual meeting in the fall of 2017, we have made one memorial contribution of $50.00 in memory of a close family member of a Walking Friend. Our recipient of choice is the Whatcom Hospice Foundation which continues to offer compassionate care and dignity to their patients and their loved ones.


Our current balance stands at $288.00 which would fund five memorials. Of course, we welcome donations from members at any time and in any amount. This is entirely voluntary, and we do not keep track of which members have donated to the fund. Members can hand me money on a walk or hike. Also, you can mail donations to my home address which is on our website in the membership section. I will advise the group when we need more funds. I will also let the group know of any donations we make to the Hospice Foundation.

Thank you for your kind support of this worthwhile program! Please contact me if you know of a Walking Friend who has lost a close family member.
Respectfully submitted,

Susan Dean

Memorial Fund Chairperson

Email: Susand6753@gmail.com
Phone: 360-319-6753

